

St. Stanislaus Kostka School

"Do not walk through time without leaving worthy evidence of your passage." Saint John XXIII

Mrs. Elena Malinconico Principal www.sskschool.org 732-254-5819

"The part can never be well unless the whole is well." -Plato

January 28, 2016

Dear St. Stan's Families:

After celebrating Catholic Schools' Week, it is evident that the health of this school is vibrant. From sports to art to living wax museums to spelling bees, our students showed their versatility and their spirits shined as they excelled in so many areas. We have rescheduled Sunday open houses for February 21st and April 17th, both of these events will be from 10:00am to 12:00pm. Please invite families who may have an interest in our school community to visit us one of those days or call our office to set up a personal tour.

Re-registration forms are going out today along with some very important pieces of information.

- Transportation forms are a vital piece of paperwork that must be returned by February 22nd.
 Even if your child does not take the bus or you think they are ineligible; please complete the form and return it. The more forms we return the better our chances for maintaining all bus routes that we currently have.
- 2. Text book forms are also being included this week. They need to be returned by February 22nd as well. All students whether you are returning next year or not need to complete this form. Our federal funding is determined off of our current enrollment for next year.
- 3. There is also a income survey that needs to be returned. We do not look at this information. This information is not given to any agency, this information is only used to determine federal funding for after school programs. The more people that qualify, the more money we will receive to provide after school services to our students.

I ask that you review this information so that the health of our school continues to be bright, beautiful, and blessed with longevity.

In His Peace.

Elena Malinconico Principal